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August 14, 1990

EXPRESS MAIL

Mr. Steward D. Ebneter
Regional Administrator

- Nuclear Regulatory Commission 0"iu r u w/p['' Of fice of Government and Public/. ""'"$
..

fg[[d/101MarlettaStreet,-j[ Affairs, Region II
\\e N.W.

m' . Atlanta, GA 30323

Dear Mr. Ebneter:

RE: NOTICE OF VIOLATION AND PROPOSED IMPOSITION
OF CIVIL PENALTIES (NRC INSPECTION REPORT

4 NO. 030-13584/90-01 AND 030-31462/90-01)
N/E: 400-15

,

The purpose of this letter is to request an
additional fifteen days to submit the response on the
aforementioned subjet.

Due to the serious nature of the alleged
violations the Acting Chancellor of the Medical School,
Dr. Angel Rom 6n Franco, has decided to reorganize the
Radiation Department to better coordinate its
functions, improve its services, and to ensure that
the Medical School complies with the safety regulations
imposed by law.

As part of the response to be submitted, we are
planning to include the proposed reorganization plan,
and the corrective action taken by the University with
regard to this matter.

,g.r

9404130230 W M
h -312 PDR.



W,
i

. .

_I Mr. Stewart D. Ebneter
Page 2
August 14, 1990

Thank you for your attention. If you need further
information, de not hesitate to contact me.

1

Cordially,
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Ma i D. Pizarro-Figueroa
Le al Counsel *

Som
,

c Mr. Charles Hosey.
Mr. Ken Clark
Dr. Angel Romsn Franco
Mrs. Nimia Irizarry
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